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To: Digikey 
 

Notice of production discontinuance of the following series: 

 

PAV, PCV, PZA, PCV 

 

We would like to announce the discontinuation of our PAV, PCV, PZA, and PCV series.  They are part of our 

solid polymer capacitor series.  This series will be replaced by several hybrid series that have higher 

performance. 

 

The discontinuation details and schedule are as below. 

 

1. Items to be discontinued 

 

PAV, PCV, PZA, PCV series  

 

Stock Current @ Digikey 

 

2. Substitution series 

 

Hybrid Type   

PEV, PFV, PZE, & PZF series 

 

3. Discontinuation schedule 

 

May. 31, 2019., Order Base 

 

 

For further details, please kindly inquire with our local sales office. 

Thank you very much in advance for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Rubycon Corporation Sales Headquarters 

October 26th , 2018 




